
	DEVELOPMENT

	INTERNAL MEMORANDUM

	

	From:
	Head of Strategic Planning and the Economy   

	

	To:
	Head of Public Protection and Development Management (FAO Rebecca Horley)  

	

	

	Our Ref:
	3.2  
	Your Ref:
	12/00850OUT  

	

	Ask for:
	David Peckford  
	Ext:
	1841  
	Date:
	9 July 2012

	

	

	

	Subject:
	Planning Application 12/00850/OUT: Extension of time limit of planning permission 09/00584/F, Land at Gavray Drive, Bicester  


I refer to your memorandum dated 26 June 2012 regarding the above planning application.
The Planning Policy Team supports the delivery of this site as a strategic, residential-led development.  The site is included as an approved development in the housing trajectory of the Proposed Submission Local Plan (as approved by the Executive on 28 May 2012 subject to minor changes).  Its delivery at the earliest opportunity would assist with the district’s housing land supply position.
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